
Jan. 19, 1943
Roll Call: Anderson, Dolaway, Gallmeyer, Swanson and Wolf absent.
Minutes read and approved.

Rick. reported that the relay broadcast of the Chicago-Indiana game was
satisfactory. He said the Iowa game broadcast would be at 8 p.m. both nights
of the series. MacGill suggested having the overhead dispatches rewritten to
make them more readable,

McKown said 70 person attended the last Record Hour.

Heath said he would have details of the billiards tournament as soon as possible.
He submitted the new quotation--*We love the submit, but not the steps to it'--
for the Bryan Room. The Board agreed the first quotation was better.

Cox reported he was working to improve usher service.

MacGill discussed the advance social program, suggesting the Co-op dining room
be converted into a coke room. He also said the dance comittee was working
on offers to bring a name band to the campus for a Union-ANS affair.

Lucas read a letter from a State legislator asking for student opinions on

lowering the voting age. He took comments from the Board.

The Board agreed to meet at 8;30 Jan. 26 because of the black-out at

8:30,

McKown moved for adjournment.
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